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Good afternoon. I have received word that the state of Alaska is going to implement testing of
all domestic sheep/goats.  As a resident hunter and hunting guide it can’t be stressed how
important it is for ALL of these domestic animals to be tested for this killer disease before it
runs rampant in our wild sheep/goat/caribou populations.  
As you probably know it has literally decimated certain wild sheep populations in the Lower
48.  We definitely do not need that here in our great state.  Thank you for consideration in this
matter of great importance.   Kelly. 
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